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I am strongly opposed to this bill, SB 243.  I am reminding you of the Constitution, 

what it stands for, and what it says about government interference in the rights of the 

American people to own and carry a weapon.  Clearly stated it says government 

"SHALL NOT INFRINGE on the right of the people to own and carry a gun.  I suggest 

very strongly that you reject this bill, SB 243, and leave our constitutional rights 

alone.   

 


